
18 September 2019
Well after much waiting around RF14 was cancelled today due to a hydraulic valve issue.

Hopefully the replacement will arrive tomorrow with time for installation and flights will

resume Friday. 

Mack sent me some old documentation with start up, shut down and trouble shooting

procedures that I am updating.  The HCR crew has more than enough people here on

site and have kindly volunteered to step in if we need them.  Their enthusiasm is quite impressive.
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